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January 13th, 2020 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The KWC Service Club is meeting with residents from the Congregational Home on Monday, January 
27th after school from 3:45 to 4:45.   The Congregational Home is located on 3150 Lilly Road in 
Brookfield.  Head west on Burleigh and turn right into the parking lot just before Lilly Road. The 
phone number is 262-781-0550.   Please sign the permission slip below and return it to Mrs. Klestinski, 
room 19, by Thursday, January 23rd if you plan on attending.  You must have a signed permission slip 
in order to attend.  Due to transportation and planning no late permission slips will be accepted.  
Students who plan to ride with Mrs. Brent or Mrs. Klestinski will be scheduled based on the order the 
permission slips are returned.  Please consider carpooling with other club members. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
KWC Co-Advisors 
 
Mrs. Brent 
Mrs. Klestinski  klestigi@wauwautosa.k12.wi.us (773-2671) 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child_________________________________ to go to the Congregational  
 
Home after school from 3:45 to 4:45 on Monday, January 27th.  Students need to be picked up  
 
promptly from the Congregational Home or Whitman Middle School.  Here is a phone number where I  
 
can be reached at 4:45._____________________________________ 
 
 
______ I plan on driving my child to and from the Congregational Home. 
 
______ I give permission for my child to drive with Mrs. Brent or Mrs. Klestinski to the 
             Congregational Home. 
 
______ I give permission for my child to drive back to Whitman with Mrs. Brent, or Mrs. Klestinski. 
 
______ I plan on coming along to the Congregational Home. 
 
 
 
Parent signature_________________________________________________ Date___________ 
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